
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary 2B Class Newsletter 

What have we been up to in P2B? 

Last term we learnt all about the world around 

us with Barnaby Bear. We found out a lot about 

Blackburn and how it has changed over the years 

and we compared it to contrasting places like 

Papa Westray in the Orkney Isles. Barnaby has 

enjoyed his weekend visits and thanks everyone 

for taking good care of him. He will continue to 

come home over weekends this term. We have 

been learning about numbers to 20 and how to 

use tables to display information.  Last term we 

also found out about different types of writing. 

We wrote diary entries, letters, instructions and 

personal stories.  

For your information: 

Homework: Look out for 

the homework timetable 

in your child’s blue 

homework jotter. Please 

continue to allow your 

child to bring their 

reading every day.  

 

Thank you for your 

support with completing 

your child’s homework. 

 

Assembly 

P2B and P2R will be 

presenting a joint 

assembly on Friday 14th 

March at 9.15am. Please 

come along and watch. 

After our assembly you 

will be welcome to visit 

our classroom to see the 

work we have been 

doing.  

 

PE: Monday and 

Thursday 
 

Coming up...This term we are learning about people in the past, events and 

societies through the topic toys. We hope you will help us find out about toys 

and how they have changed over the years. We will learn how toys work and 

develop our technology skills by designing and making our own toys. We will be 

using our imaginations to help us with writing this term and continuing to 

improve our number skills with addition and subtraction within 20.   

Our Scottish Thistles 


